
November 9, 2022

Dear Parents,

Arborland has always believed that parents are our most important allies in developing the
young minds. We are pleased to welcome our parents back on campus for volunteer
opportunities. We have compiled a list of areas where your help is very much needed and
welcomed in this Google Form: https://forms.gle/KRk9z6QoN1dWwkBW6. Please check as
many items as you are interested in. Please understand fingerprint clearance is required for you
to engage students in the classroom setting. We look forward to teaming up with you. On
behalf of all the children at Arborland, we thank you for your help!

Sincerely,

Dr. Sueling Chen
Principal

https://forms.gle/KRk9z6QoN1dWwkBW6

